
Here¬s What¬s 
Happening at JUBILEE

ART UPDATE
Kindergarten and 1st grade have been learning about the famous painter Claude Monet 
this month.  Kindergarten students created their own rendition of his water lily pond.  
First grade used Impressionist brush strikes to create butterfly paintings.  

2nd and 3rd grades have created gradient backgrounds in tempera paint and added unit 
related silhouettes- Pittsburgh and rock formations.  

4th through 6th grades created calligrams using words to make a shape.  They are in the 
process of creating a group faux stained glass mural to decorate the sharing room for 
the summer. 
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Kindergarten has had so much fun last week doing 
science experiments with water. They ended the 
week learning about water displacement. To finish up 
the lesson they had the chance to create their own 
boats out of classroom materials. They tested the 
boats to see which ones could hold the most weight ! 

First Grade combined a number of things they have been 
studying,: creating insects out of various shapes and then 
tallying and graphing the number of each shape used.  
They also had to label all of the parts that are common in 
all insects, which they learned through the insect version 
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Second grade read a non- fiction piece 
called, ]16¯0 Go Rock Collectinglast 
week. Several students were inspired to 
bring their own rock collections and 
share them with us. They will learn so 
many interesting things next year in 
3rd grade in the rock and mineral unit!



What an exciting week in 
fourth grade!!  Not only 
did we get to visit with 
Pastor Linda to talk 
about buddying up with 
a special senior Pen Pal 
with MLEPC members, we 
also spent some time in 
the Mt. Lebanon mobile 
lab practicing how to 
safely escape a fire. We 
finished the week out 
studying food webs and 
chains and doing 
research for our EcoZoo 
projects!

In 5th and 6th grade last week , Limbo has become the new craze at 
snack time! We have some kids that can go VERY low! They've also been 
working hard on their wax museum monologues. Come see them 
perform on Wednesday at 1pm! 


